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Our Learning Journey 

Welcome back to school –It was great to 

see everyone coming into school smiling 

and confident. The children looked very 

smart in their new uniform with their 

ties, carrying their pencil cases! 

  

 

 

   
 

We know lots of things about ourselves 

and created a short factual sheet and 

identified areas we would like to improve. 

We have also looked at how we know 

about our personal histories. 

                                  

Focus on Learning 
Next week we will listen to the story, 
“Where the Wild things are.” We will 
use detailed vocabulary to describe the 

settings and create an imaginary place 
of our own. 
 

In Numeracy, we will reinforce our 

understanding of place value to order 
and add numbers to 100. 
 

We will discuss an agreed set of rules to 
make sure we all help each other learn 
in school.  

Reminders to Families 
 

Please can all children bring 

their reading books and records 

every day. They are checked 

every morning. 

 

Children can bring in a healthy 

snack or a small amount of 

money to purchase a snack at 

playtimes. 

Thank you. 

Star Learners. 

Well Done to Shyanne who  

has begun her year with great 

enthusiasm and has joined in with 

games, discussion and writing with 

sustained concentration. 

 

We are 

enjoying 

our first 

lunch 

time as 

Year 3 

children

. 

We enjoyed 

playing 

with the 

stilts in our 

lunch time 

play! 

We have been 

using the laptops 

to find a picture 

that we would 

like for our peg 

and tray labels. 


